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Commissioners --
 
I’ve been doing my best to follow the development of the Community Solar program. 
I am a retired homeowner, I live in northeast Portland, and I want to do my share to
reduce the serious threat of global warming. 
 
I have been unable to install solar panels on my home.  The roof is not strong enough
and is shaded by my neighbor’s trees.
 
I would very much like to participate with my neighbors in a community solar project.
 
It has been quite a challenge to follow the development of this program.  It seems like
it is taking a very long time to get started.  The discussion is rightfully led by experts in
solar power and setting rates for electricity.  That’s not me.
 
I’m just a normal citizen who wants to do the right thing.  I want to get my electricity
from a non-polluting renewable source.  I’m quite sure there are a lot of people like
me who will participate in community solar, if we can ever get it going and make it
financially feasible.
 
I write to encourage you to set a bill credit rate soon, and one which will provide
significant financial incentives for someone like me to participate.
 
Thank you.
 
Bob Robison
3333 NE 40th
Portland, OR 97212

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of PUC.***
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